
CONSERVATION, MAINTENANCE AND DAMS REPORT FOR JULY 6, 2021

Basalt for the South dam was delivered today, July 6th.  

We will be removing the porta potty at Bing’s Landing due to lack of use and cost increases.

Other projects have been delayed due to costs, time or weather issues.

If you are interested in joining the CMD committee, we meet the last Tuesday of every month.

Dan Loos, Committee Chair


